Following the dinner, the following officers were installed by Dotty Sisson:

President
Vice-President
Recording Secretary
Corresponding Secretary
Treasurer
Historian

Phyllis Tucker
Julie Harrison
May Kemp
Jimmie Nell Finley
Peggy Stovall
Marion Moreland

President Phyllis Tucker asked for business to be brought before the meeting before adjournment for the summer. A motion was made that we accept two people who have attended two meetings prior to this one as new members in the club. The motion was seconded and carried. Liz Saniga and Judy Post were welcomed.

The meeting was adjourned.

Peggy Martin Recording Secretary

06=08=95